
 
 
From: Gibside   
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 1:23 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application: S62A/2024/0040 Promenade House Clifton Down Bristol-Gov.Uk 
 

I would like to object to the proposed application for the following reasons.  

Sound travels very easily in this location and the installation of a permanent marquee for the use of 
outdoor events, workshops and meetings would create an unacceptable level of noise.  

It would also mean a potential increase in parking problems.  

A marquee would be an unacceptable addition to a beautiful building and totally inappropriate to 
the area.  

Yours faithfully 

Priscilla McNair 

  

 

 

 

 

   




